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Dear Karl, 

 On behalf of the Front Range Community College Foundation I would like to extend a big thank 

you for being a part of our 2014 A Lot to Give-Celebrate Student Success event at Mile High Stadium in 

Denver. Your speech was inspiring, motivating, and highly entertaining! As an event that celebrates the 

success of students who have overcome great obstacles, your “Six Keys to Success” were a perfect fit for 

our scholarship recipients and  powerful words that can be applied in all areas of life. Most of all, I was 

impressed with your ability to connect with our audience on such a deep and sincere level. Your use of 

personal stories both on and off the field, and your ability to present failures as a part of the path to 

success, provided a highly relatable and encouraging message to all! 

 I most appreciated that you took time to speak to our staff, board, donors and students 

individually, connecting with them on a personal level. I realize your time is valuable and greatly 

appreciate you signing some items for our upcoming golf tournament fundraiser, and was strongly 

affected by your willingness to stay after the event to take photos and sign items for all of our students 

and their guests! The feedback I received from everyone boasted not only what a terrific speaker you 

are, but what a very down to earth, genuine and humble individual you are.  

 From start to finish, it has been a pleasure to work with you! I cannot say enough about your 

willingness to learn about the Foundation mission, apply your message on a personal level, 

communicate regularly and respond to all of our needs, and exude passion in what you do. The 

Foundation would be happy to have you back to speak again at future events. 

 

My Sincerest Thanks, 

 

Chuck Crowe 
Executive Director 


